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As an extension of the USL, KLA's mission is to serve players, parents, coaches, officials, program administrators, leagues, members, and fans.
                      KLA Board Meeting Minutes
                               May 4, 2014
Attendance: Wayne Coffey, Ann Fleming, Sean Fox, Kim Marek, Tom McKee, Ryan Smith, Chris Niblock, Kennedy Simpson, Dean Walker, and Greg Schuler
Greg Schuler called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM. Ann Fleming made a motion to approve the minutes from the April 6, 2014 Board meeting. Tom McKee seconded.
Finance Report: Chris Niblock
· Chris reported that US Lacrosse gave KLA a $1,550 supplemental increase ($9,000 year-to-date total). He also informed the board that all grants have been paid out to the teams that requested financial assistance, and that all vendors have been paid for the 2014 season. 
High School Boys League: Tom McKee/Greg Schuler
· Andy was not present, but Greg reported that the All Star & Championship games would be held on 5/17 (5:30 & 7:30) and that officials have been secured.
· Bryan Station will host the finals.
Louisville Youth Leagues: Ryan Smith 
· The MS Finals are to be held at KCD on 5/17 (5th & 6th at 12:00 PM, 7 & 8th at 2:00 PM).
· Sean Fox will provide team seeding and rosters (5th & 6th) by 5/8.
· Ryan reported that KCD will handle all aspects of the event. There will be a 50/50 gate fee split.
· Ann will order game trophies (1 team/1 coach).
· There will not be any game programs printed.
· Kennedy reported that the MS Girls Finals will be held at Kammerer (5:30 PM & 7:30 PM). He is working on securing game officials (Edie, Ann, Chris and Kennedy volunteered to be present at the games).
Program Development: Sean Fox & Tom McKee
- Sean met with parents from Madison County concerning the establishment 
of lacrosse teams. He will meet with Madison County's High School AD next week.

- Sean reported that Pike County has expressed interest in developing a lacrosse program.
  
 -Sean informed the board that Crossroads Church (Lexington) 
contacted him to see if we wanted to use the fields. He is turning this over to LYLA.
    
- Tom is meeting with Turkey Foot's AD the week of 5/20.
Education and Training: Dean Walker

no report
BLOA: Wayne Coffey
no report
KLUB: no report
Old Business:
· Kennedy will complete the Bylaws by the end of this week.
· Dean reported that KSLL Quarter Finals are the week of 5/17 (12:00 PM & 6:00 PM)
· Ann informed the Board that she has not heard from US Lacrosse regarding the constituent's meeting, but that they are sending out a survey 
· Greg to follow up with US Lacrosse concerning the above meeting and survey.
New Business:
· Greg sent out a letter to Youth and MS coaches reviewing the Code of Conduct established by US Lacrosse and KLA.
· Greg confirmed that the KLA summer retreat will be held from 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM on August 9th.
· Sean Fox to find a location with the assistance of Ann.
· Ann recommended that a board meeting should be held either in June or July. Greg will get back to the board regarding this request.
· Greg asked that a report recapping the 2014 season is to be drafted by KLA division board representatives.
· Ann reported that Edie Fullerton is stepping down from her MS Girls position and has requested that the board start inquiring about a replacement.
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. Greg made the motion, and it was seconded by Tom.
Respectfully submitted, Kim Marek
